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The conclusion to the school year was successful and fun.  We had a great trip to 
Springfield with the 8th grade class.  All kids behaved very well and appropriate.  
Graduation was another event that celebrated the 8th grade class.  Other grade 
levels were busy with end of the year picnics, field days and field trips.  The 
students truly enjoy the end of the year activities.  Many parents were able to 
attend as helpers and chaperones for these events too.   
 
Mr. Lind and I led a workshop on Response to Intervention with staff members 
from the RtI committee.  It was a two day workshop that focused on problem 
solving and providing interventions to students that need them.  The staff members 
included specialists, psychologist, and grade level teachers.  I appreciate the help 
that the staff members were able to offer.   
 
 


